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Christmas Fayre 
raises £1,600

Thank you to all the 
parents, teachers and 

pupils who helped make 
the Fayre so enjoyable!

There was a lot of positive 
feedback about Santa’s 

Grotto in particular - the 
ticketing system worked 
well, and there were no 
long queues this year.  
There seemed to be a 

magical atmosphere in the
Grotto, and the children 

loved receiving their Santa 
keys and presents.

Our thanks go to to Santa 
for taking the time out of 

his busy Christmas 
schedule to come to our 

Fayre!

We always appreciate any feedback you may have about the 
Christmas Fayre, so please do speak to a member of the PTA if you 

have any suggestions about next year’s Fayre. 
We can also be contacted by email at:

s60pta@yew-tree.solihull.sch.uk

http://yew-tree.solihull.sch.uk


Thanks to all the businesses who kindly provided donations 
for our Silent Auction, Raffle and Tombola:

A reminder that the PTA will
be running a Christmas Shop
for all pupils on Tuesday 17th
& Wednesday 18th December
during the school day. Initially,
the pupils will have the
opportunity to buy a £1 gift
for a friend or relative on the
Tuesday.

Items not sold on Tuesday will be available for pupils to buy as additional
£1 gifts on Wednesday. The PTA will be wrapping the gifts for the pupils
so they can create a surprise for their loved one. All proceeds will go
towards the PTA fund.

Please ensure that money is in a sealed envelope marked with 
your child’s name and labelled ‘PTA Shop’.


